
The Hoot 

 

Announcements &   
Reminders 

 

Christmas Parties (in school)

— Wednesday 20th December 

Please remember to bring in a snack 

for our Christmas film on Wednesday! 

 

School closes for Christmas 

— Wednesday 20th December 

 

Thank you for all your support 

this term! Have a 

lovely Christmas 

break :)  

 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 18/12/2017 . 

 

Homework 

Please check your homework books for the latest 

homework. 

This week we will be having lots more fun 

than usual in our maths and English  

lessons! 

 

We will be using our maths problem solving skills 

to solve the mystery of the missing reindeer bells! 

 

We will be working in our house teams to  

complete four different craft activities including  

making Christmas wreaths and Christmas  

crackers! 

 

We are looking forward to treating the children to 

a Christmas party to congratulate them for all 

their hard work this term! 


